
Circular :  

Nomination as a correspondent from the Colleges, faculties , students  and other stake-holders 

Calling those who have the talent to write for a newsletter 

 

GTU Innovation Council  plans to publish Newsletters to show case the brilliance of our students and 

faculties  in the public domains. We want to publish news about all the activities of our Colleges and 

their students and teachers. The newsletters may also have interviews with various stake-holders 

about issues of interest to the University community. 

GTU  invites nominations from interested student and faculty members from all GTU Colleges to 

send their names with brief details which will prove their  candidature  with merit.   

For the Newsletters, GTU would like to have from each GTU college  

(i) one or two faculty members and  

(ii) student correspondents  from each year .  

The selected persons will have to coordinate with the Udisha clubs in their Colleges. They will have 

to work with the local Sankul Committee members and other stake-holders in the working of GTU.  

 

The interested and dedicated students/faculties may send us their name to 

gtu_innovation_council@gtu.edu.in or gic@gtu.edu.in  by 6th August 2011. 

 


